

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"They'll Know We Are Christians By Our Love."

Mrs. Patricia Graham Principal www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

April 10, 2014

Dear Parents,

Congratulations to the Middle School Students on their fantastic science projects entered into our 1st Annual Science Fair last evening. Interviewing the students allowed all of us to hear first hand their hypothesis and conclusions. We are all so proud of them! Thank you to Ms. Zavoda who has spent many hours preparing the students for the Fair. This is another example of the academic excellence here at St. Stan's.

To enable other parents and students to experience life at St. Stan's, our students in grades 5 through 7 will be able to invite a friend from another school to St. Stan's for the day on Wednesday, April 30th. If you have a child here at St. Stan's in those grades, feel free to let any of his/her friend's parents know of this opportunity. A flyer about the day will be going home next week.

Congratulations are also in order to members of our new HSA Board. The following are the appointed officers for the 2014-16 term: President – Gina Rispoli; Vice President – Jennifer Zappola; Treasurer – Linda Kelly and Secretary – Nella Mendes. There are additional positions available on the executive and lower boards. Please contact any of the officers if you are interested in serving in some capacity. "Many hands make light work!"

A special "thank you" to Joanne Gottstine, Shannon Santiago and Karen Iaccarino for their years of service to our school. We appreciate all their time and effort planning and serving at the many events which help our school run smoothly.

Dates to remember:

Monday, April 14th – last day to bring in lunch form for May

Tuesday, April 15th – Out of Uniform Day \$3.00 regular clothes

Wednesday, April 16th - 9:00AM Mass

Wednesday, April 16th – Spring Pictures – Out of uniform <u>dress up day – no jeans, sneakers, etc.</u>

Thursday, April 17th – Living Stations of the Cross at 11:00AM; **Noon dismissal, NO AFTERCARE** - Easter vacation begins

Monday, April 28th - -Spring uniforms may be worn

Finally, please be sure to read the very important letter which is attached from Fr. Ken that was read at last night's H.S.A. meeting.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Patricia Graham



St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"They'll Know We Are Christians By Our Love."

Mrs. Patricia Graham Principal www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

April 9, 2014

Dear Parents,

Unfortunately, I cannot be here with you this evening. However, I have asked Mrs. Graham to read this letter to you. First allow me to thank Mrs. Graham for coming out of retirement and serving as your principal for the past year and a half. During this time, in addition to her other duties as administrator, Mrs. Graham has served as mentor to Mrs. Elena Malinconico as she pursues her Masters Degree in Education Leadership, Management and Policy.

Mrs. Malinconico has served on our faculty for the past 7 years as our first grade and eighth grade teacher. She also chairs the Advanc -Ed Accredidation process for our school. She was named Vice Principal earlier this year enabling her to assume more administrative duties and has demonstrated both initiative and enthusiasm in helping to improve the quality of curriculum and education here at St. Stan's.

Therefore, it is with great pride and confidence that I announce to you this evening the appointment of Mrs. Elena Maliconico as Principal of St. Stanislaus Kostka School beginning July 1st. Please join me in congratulating her on her new position.

Sincerely,

Rev. Kenneth Murphy, Pastor